Miguel Díaz Canel
Presidente de la República de Cuba
Hidalgo, Esquina 6. Plaza de la Revolución
La Habana, CP 10400
KUBA




Dear President Díaz-Canel

I got to know that Maykel Castillo Pérez is still in prison. The musician was imprisoned because he criticized the Cuban Government. In 2022 the UN said that it was not right to imprison him and that it was an arbitrary imprisonment and urged you to let him free. But he is still in the prison 5 y Medio in Pinar del Río.
Please let him free. First of all, please make sure that he gets medical treatment. I learned that he is sick and still does not know what kind of illness it is he is suffering from.
Furthermore, please make sure that he will be able to freely state his opinion. Criticism can be very helpful because it helps man to evolve. A strong state should acknowledge this.

With kind regards
